
 
Sent: Thursday, 26 March 2009 3:35 PM 
To: Ipart Website Feedback 
Subject: Price increases 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
I wish to protest about the proposed price increases for electricity in Port Macquarie. 
It is extremely unfair that country people will be paying more for their power than city people. 
What has happened to the fair country? 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
 


